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Guild can do for you, but what you can do 

for the Guild. So please step into the fray 

and share any of your ideas. But also be 

patient for some of the suggestions to ma-

terialize this summer and fall.  

With this I will say òCheerioó to all you crea-

tive and innovative women. You should be 

proud of yourselves.  And when we meet at 

the next Guild Meeting  I will give you all  a 

BIG THANK YOU, especially to all the volun-

teers. Without you the Guild would not be 

able to function.  Take Care,   Ina S.  

 

From the President  

The deadline for the next newsletter  

July 20, 2020  

Please send reports, articles, tips, 

etc. to:  

lqgnewsletter@outlook.com  

Next Newsletter  

August 1, 2020  

Initially I was going to write about my 

neighbourhood dogs, especially Charlie, 

Mindy and Connor. They take daily walks 

promptly at 8.30 am, 4pm and 10pmé 

come rain or shine. You can set you 

watch to it.  

But this is my last Newsletter message to 

you and I should address the fact that 

everything changed since our last Guild 

Meeting in February 2020. Instead of me 

worrying, if the microphone is working or 

if the room is set up correctly,  I spent 

many hours at my computer by my win-

dow (hence watching the dogs) or on the 

phone talking  with so many Guild Mem-

bers.  

It was quite amazing how everyone got 

together and dealt with the present situa-

tion. They also looked to the future with 

suggestions: Zoom meetings, Online lec-

tures, YouTube demonstrations, Mem-

bers offered to teach for free, Meeting 

informally (safe distance observed) in car 

parks or a park and the list goes on. The 

main theme, as JF Kennedy said at his in-

auguration, was: Donõt ask what the  



From the Langley Advance ñApril 26, 2020  

Dear Editor,  

As a nurse working in the [Langley Memorial 

Hospital] LMH emergency department, I would 

like to extend a huge thank you from our de-

partment to the community for coming together 

and showing so much love and support over the 

past few weeks!  

The support does not go unnoticed, and we are 

so grateful for all the expressions of apprecia-

tion.  

From the food and treats, to the painted rocks 

and signs, to the hand lotion and gifts, please 

know all the appreciation is so valued and hum-

bling.  

Thank you so much to all the local restaurants 

who have dropped off food, and to the individu-

als who have bought us meals!  

Thank you to those who have donated PPE to 

keep us safe.  

Ripples Winery and Resurrection Spirits, thank 

you for all the sanitizer.  

Special thanks also to the ladies within the Fra-

ser Valley Quilting Guild, the Langley Quilting 

Guild ð as well as Cheryl Reid, Kimiko Carlson, 

Deanna Murray, Lori Hollmann, Deb Nicholls, 

and Kathleen Vanderleest ð who all took the 

time to sew dozens and dozens of scrub caps, 

cloth bags, head bands, and face masks for our 

department.  

Every single donation and gesture has been so 

appreciated.  

Our deepest gratitude to everyone for keeping 

us safe and showing support.  

Thank you!  

Miranda Hollmann, Surrey  

¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ aŜƭŀƴƛŜ 5 ŦƻǊ ǎǇƻǩƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƛǘ  

The Langley Quiltersõ Guild grate-

fully acknowledges the Township 

of Langleyõs support for the 

guildõs Biennial Quilt Show 

 Proquiltinating: working on 
quilts when you should be  
doing laundry, or dishes, or  

picking kids up from school.  



This came to my email from Louise B -R  - this is a timely poem written during the time of the fourth 

Cholera pandemic in 1869.  It was then reprinted at the time of the Spanish Flu outbreak also   

known as the 1918 flu pandemic.  This was an unusually deadly influenza pandemic caused by the 

H1N1 influenza A virus. Lasting more than 12 months from spring 1918 to early summer 1919, it 

infected 500 million people ð about a third of the world's population at the time.   Now here we 

have another pandemic today ñCovid 19 and this poem is as applicable today!  



Emails to contact us:  

President:  Ina  

lqgpresident@hotmail.com  

Website:  Rosalie or April  

info@langleyquiltersguild.com  

Newsletter:  April  

lqgnewsletter@outlook.com  

Sunshine day: Penny  

pchankent@gmail.com  

Sunshine night: Linda  

lciebien@gmail.com  

Publicity:  Kim  

kimemmett@gmail.com  

Sunshine Committee  

Knowing that someone cares can really 

make a personõs day brighter.  If You know 

someone who Could use a card for the  

LQG, please contact the Sunshine Commit-

tee by phone or email.  

DAY:   Penny Chan -Kent  

EVENING:  Linda Ciebien  

All all programs, betweens and 

workshops have been cancelled 

through June 2020. Also, the Be-

WoPs committee has booked speak-

ers and instructors for August to 

February and also April of the com-

ing year. We still have 3 months to 

fill but due to the current uncertain-

ties and unavoidable budget cuts, 

we are waiting to see how events 

unfold before making any more 

bookings.  

 

Louise B -R 
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